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Item 2 Material Changes

This brochure dated September 8, 2023, is an amendment to the Company’s last updated brochure
dated March 31, 2023. The following material changes have been made:

e The Company’s name has changed from HGK Asset Management, Inc. to Hudson Edge
Investment Partners, Inc.

e FHric Chung has replaced Anthony Santoliquido as Senior Fixed Income Portfolio Manager

We will further provide you with a new brochure as necessary based on changes or new information,
at any time, without charge. Currently, our brochure may be requested free of charge by contacting
JoAnn Conty, Chief Compliance Officer, at 201-659-3700 or JConry@HudsonEdgeIP.com.



